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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1544 requires elections for any county office to be conducted on a nonpartisan basis starting 

in the 2025 election cycle. The State Election Board anticipates a need of no more than $25,000 

to reprogram the State’s election management system to allow county offices to be elected in 

nonpartisan races. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $25,000.00 or less 

 

Full Year Impact: $25,000.00 or less 

 

Prepared by: State Election Board 


